
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Wednesday 1st October 2014 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Peterborough Singing Strategy: Rock ‘n’ Roll Singing Day 

On Wednesday 22nd October your son/daughter has the opportunity to participate, with other year three and four children, in the Rock ‘n’ 

Roll Singing Day and Concert at the Broadway Theatre, Peterborough. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis as there are 

only 30 places available across the two year groups. 

The event is being organised by Peterborough Sings! and funded by Arts Council England as part of the Peterborough Singing Strategy. For 

the past weeks pupils have been rehearsing at school to prepare the songs for this project. 

On Wednesday 22nd October pupils should arrive at school as normal. They will travel to the Broadway by coach where they will spend the 

day rehearsing and singing with pupils from other schools from across Peterborough. They will work with a team of professional directors 

and singing specialists led by William Prideaux. They will also sing with Peterborough Youth Choir. 

Pupils should wear their normal school uniform. They should also bring a packed lunch, an afternoon snack and a bottle of water. 

Participation in the singing day is free to all pupils. 

The day will conclude with a concert for parents and friends. The concert will begin at 5.00pm. Pupils will leave with their parents at the 

conclusion of the concert which will be at about 6.00pm. Tickets for the concert are £6/£10 and are available from 

www.peterboroughmvchoir.org.uk. High demand is anticipated so early booking is recommended. 

If your child would like to attend this day event free of charge, please complete the reply slip as soon as possible and return it to school 

before Friday 10th October.  

If you have any questions please contact Miss Miller (year 4 teacher) or Mr Burnham (year 3 teacher). 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss C Miller   Mr K Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Year 3 Teacher   Head Teacher 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Rock ‘n’ Roll Singing Day and Concert Wednesday 22
nd

 October 2014 

Parent/Guardian Permission Slip 

Pupil Name:      Class: 

I have read the attached letter and give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Rock ‘n’ Roll Singing Day and Concert at the Broadway 

Theatre on Wednesday 22
nd

 October. I give permission for my son/daughter to be included in photographs and video/audio recordings to be used 

by Peterborough Sings! for archive and marketing purposes.  

I also give permission for my son/daughter to receive first aid or emergency medical treatment should the need arise.  

In an emergency I can be contacted on:     Second emergency contact: 

 

Signed:       (parent/guardian) 

Name:       Date: 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


